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ZionReformed.org

ORDER OF WORSHIP


Prelude:  Mighty To Save


Welcome & Greeting


Worship Song:  Graves Into Gardens


Announcements


Children’s Message


Worship Song:  10,000 Reasons


Congregational Prayer


Scripture:  Joshua 4:1-9


Message:  “A Call to Remember”


Closing Song:  Goodness of God


Blessing


http://ZionReformed.org


ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

A FAMILY ROOM is available for parents with babies and small children 
where you can watch the live stream of the worship service while 
comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to 
move around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is in the 
west hall of the education wing.


PRAYER REQUEST:   Continue to pray for Mark Gazan as doctors discern 
the causes of his heart arrhythmias, and determine next steps. Continue 
to pray for those in our congregation who deal with ongoing health 
issues.


THE FOLLOWING individuals were elected as officers of Zion 
Reformed Church at the April 27 Congregational Meeting and will 
be installed on June 1, 2025. 

	 Elders: Sheila Johnson and Patti Steere. 

	 Deacons:  Brandon Deiter and Bronson Swan.  


SUMMERTIME is a great time to volunteer to help either Greet, Usher, 
help with Child check-in, or teach or help in Zion Kids - it's also a time 
when people may visit our church, so these volunteers are an important 
part of making a visitor feel welcome!   If you are available for one of 
these areas, for even just one Sunday, there is a sign-up sheet by the 
office.  Questions? Please reach out to Angie.


DO YOU LIKE TO CAMP? There are a few openings yet for the Dunes 
Harbor camping outing in September, from the 19th to the 21st. There 
are 4 cabins available and one camper site (electric and water). If you 
have questions, please speak to Rick or Jonell VanderWall ASAP, and/or 
you can call Dunes Harbor Campground directly at 231-640-8895. We 
would love to have you join us!


POTLUCK PARTY: Everyone is invited to join us on  Sunday, June 8 for a 
potluck in the sanctuary following worship! Sign up on the bulletin 
board by the office to bring a salad, main dish or dessert to share. Table 
service and drinks will be provided. 



CAMP ZION is collecting empty shoe boxes for a craft project this 
summer. If you have any you can donate please place them in the CZ 
bin in the lobby.  Also, our Camp Zion 2025 Amazon Wish List can 
viewed at https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/dl/invite/aS9JGJN?
ref_=wl_share. Items will be added regularly between now and the 
start of camp, so check back often to see what is needed. If you are 
willing to purchase any items for this summer that would be 
appreciated.


ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

CHILD CHECK IN:  All children from birth through 5th grade must be signed 
in at the Zion Kids Check-In Kiosk located in the lobby by the front doors prior 
to participating in our kids ministries. Please bring your check-in tag to pick 
up your child.


THIS WEEK

WEDNESDAY

	  6:30 PM	 	 Praise Team practice


WEEKLY OFFERING:  May 18, 2025

Weekly Budget:  $11,518.09	 	 Year to Date Budget:               $587,422.59

General Fund:      $  7,682.73	 	 Year to Date Contributions:  $522,255.03

Capital Campaign gifts received to date: $243,143.28


https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/dl/invite/aS9JGJN?ref_=wl_share
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THIS SUMMER we are collaborating with five other Grandville 
churches to provide a weekly Art in the Park opportunity for families 
at Wedgwood Park!     (scan the QR code to discover more about each 
church participating).  Zion is scheduled to provide the craft and snack 
on June 18th and July 16th.  We need a few volunteers to help prior to 
these dates to prepare the crafts - this can be done at church or take 
the supplies home and work on at home!   We also need a few 
volunteers on both those dates to help supervise the crafts and hand 
out snacks!   If you are able to volunteer for either of these, please let 
Angie know!   All of our families are invited to this every week, some 
come when you can any time between 10 am - 12 pm and invite your 
friends and neighbors to join!



